

Parent-Teacher Club

NEWSLETTER



Hello! Wow! It has been a crazy couple months! I cannot express my thanks enough to all of you for your support through all our PTC activities and fundraisers. The Trunk or Treat had a spectacular turn out, We had over 350 kids in attendance. Our Butter Braid Fundraiser was a HUGE Success! We sold 1,880 Butter braids, With a profit for Table Mound of \$10,000!! These funds will be used on various upgrades for our school. We are hoping to be do this fundraiser again next fall.

Thank you so much for your support!

Book Fair

Our Fall Book Fair was a huge success, thank you to all those that came out and made it that way. We had 308 students of our 372 student body at Table Mound redeem their gift of \$5 from the PTC for books during our fair! All for Books, our coin drive to support reading within our school, brought in a total of \$1066.73 that we were able to turn around and buy books from the fair before it left! These books went to the Library, Art, Music, and then there was still enough for us to purchase roughly \$35 in books from each teacher's wish bin from the fair! After all of that, our fair brought in a total sales of \$5.475.13 which will earn our school \$2,737,56 in Scholastic dollars, Once everything is all said and done, it was voted on and approved at the last PTC meeting that the balance, roughly \$4,800 will be given to the library to purchase new books! Thank you for everyone's help in supporting reading within our school and we look forward to the spring fair in February! If you are interested in helping out with this great program we are looking for a new chair (or even better chairs) going forward... please reach out to Kate Arling at oppertk@yahoo.com for more info!



Vendor Fair

Our Table Mound Craft and Vendor Fair was a great success! We want to thank all of our volunteers who helped with planning, setting up and running the show. Special thank you to our vendors for contributing raffle prizes and our Table Mound parents for supplying delicious baked goods! We raised \$1100 which will be used for school betterment projects. If you would like to be added to the list of potential vendors/crafters for next year please contact

lauren.kahler@gmail.com